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111 West Oak Street ^

Chicago, !!iinois 60610
Phone 312.440.7700

iMay l,1981

D. G. Wiedeman
Acting Chief Materials Radiation Protection
Section i.

United States Nuclear Regulatory Cossaission
Region.III .

799 Roosevelt Road
| Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137 RE: License No. 12-13711-01

Dear Mr. Wiedeman':

In reference to your letter dated April 27, 1981, please be advised of those items
of non-compliance have been and are being dealt with in the following manner:

Item #1. The lineraity and accuracy tests of the
dose calibrator are being performed and
our radiation physicist, Mr. Ron Edwards,
will forward records of past tests to your
department.

Item #2. Survey of all in coming packages of radio-
pharmaceuticals is now being reported and
the records are being kept with the dose
surveys.

Item #3. The daily survey procedures have been expanded
to include those areas involving all elution,
preparation, and injection of radiopharmaceuticals.

In regard to the final paragraph of your letter, please be advised that the above
items rep =sent the corrective action taken. A quarterly reprt to the Radiation
Protection And Isocope Committee will avoid any further non-compliance in these areas
in the future. The date of full compliance is the following 5/1/81.

Should there by any further questions in regard to the action taken on your
recommendations please advise me in writing. Thanking you for your consideration
I remain.

Yours t'ruly,

Subscribed and Sworn to bef re me
this / day ofOo--r 1 . Notary (4 A h <dNd-

#Publi V M I ". 3 _$F { Lawrence Schlechter, M.D.,

'' / G Chairman-Department of Radiology
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